Hendry, Jackie PREM:EX

From:

Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Sent:

Saturday, August 19, 2017 8:31 AM

To:

Weaver.MLA, Andrew LASS:EX

Cc:

Lilly, Liz LASS:EX; 'trevor.hartrick@leg.bc.ca'

Subject:

RE: Letter to Andrew Weaver

That's good news, Andrew. I hope you have a good meeting.

Geoff

From: Weaver.MLA, Andrew [mailto:Andrew.Weaver.MLA@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 11:11 PM

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Cc: Lilly, Liz LASS:EX; 'trevor.hartrick@leg.bc.ca'

Subject: Re: Letter to Andrew Weaver

I've let John know privately that I thought this was super classy. I will do so publicly too.

It was extremely well received when I read it tonight.

Many thanks. Andrew

From: "Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX" < Geoff. Meggs@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Friday, August 18, 2017 at 4:11 PM

To: Andrew Weaver < Andrew. Weaver. MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Cc: "Lilly, Liz" <Liz.Lilly@leg.bc.ca>, "'trevor.hartrick@leg.bc.ca'" <trevor.hartrick@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Letter to Andrew Weaver

Andrew,

Attached please find a greet to your convention from Premier Horgan.

Best wishes

Geoff

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 4:04 PM

To: Sanford, Donna L GCPE:EX; Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Letter to Andrew Weaver

HI Donna & Geoff,

Attached copy of letter sent to MLA Andrew Weaver. Original is being hand-delivered.



August 18, 2017

Dr. Andrew Weaver Leader of the BC Green Party Room 028, Parliament Buildings Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Dear Andrew,

Please extend my best wishes to your Green Party convention delegates on your first gathering since our historic May 30 agreement. That joint agreement, the result of many days of intense discussions, has triggered a transformation in our province by ushering in a new government with a positive agenda for change.

Thanks to our partnership, British Columbia is finally on the road to take the big money out of politics, conduct a referendum on proportional representation and undertake a long-overdue overhaul of lobbyist legislation. As we agreed, a major review is under way into the Site C project and BC is now standing up for provincial interests in the face of federal approval of the Kinder Morgan pipeline. These are big changes and there is much more to be done.

Working together we can achieve great things.

Horgan

Thanks for your personal commitment and best wishes for a successful convention.

Sincerely,

John Horgan,

Premier